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Ms. Amanda Maxwell

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
621 Woodland Square Loop SE

Lacey, Washington 98503

Re:  Docket No. UT-
Request for Approval of Fully Negotiated Interconnection

Agreement
Dear Ms. Maxwell:
In accordance with WAC 480-07-640, attached are:

. Interconnection Agreement by and Between United Telephone
Company of the Northwest dba CenturyLink and Earthgrid PBC
dba Earthgrid PBC Corporation for the State of Washington
(“Agreement”); and

. Request for Approval form.

The attached Agreement does not discriminate against non-party carriers. It is consistent
with state and federal law, and is in the public interest. CenturyLink respectfully requests that
the Commission approve this Agreement.

Sincerely,
Doy g

osie Adding 4
Legal Assistant

Attachments

cc: Earthgrid PBC
(via Email: troy@earthgrid.io)

206-806-7339
Josie.addington@lumen.com
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